
 

 

 

5th March 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING-THURSDAY 15TH MARCH 2018 AT 6PM-7.30PM 

 
You are invited to attend the Year 8 Options Evening which will take place on Thursday 15th March 2018.  

 

This is an important evening at which you and your child will receive information and guidance with regards 
choosing options for their GCSE study, which at Cardinal Pole Catholic School begins in Year 9. 

 
There will be a main presentation in the Assembly Hall, starting at 6pm, followed by an opportunity to meet 

Heads of Department in the Sports Hall from 6.30pm. 

 
It is imperative that you attend in order to fully support your child in making the right choices for their 

options. Failure to attend will result in your child’s options being chosen for them if deadlines are not met. 
 

There will also be an opportunity to learn more about how “Go 4 Schools” and the new “My Ed” app can 
assist you to access information about your child, including progress, behaviour and attendance at 5.30pm 

and 7pm. 

 
Please complete and return the below reply slip to confirm your attendance by Monday 12th March 2018. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr A English 
Deputy Headteacher – Curriculum  

              

REPLY SLIP: OPTIONS EVENING - THURSDAY 16TH MARCH 2017 AT 6PM-7.30PM 
(PLEASE RETURN TO MR PARKER BY MONDAY 12TH MARCH 2018) 

 
 

Name of Student: ___________________________________   Form: ___________ 

 
I will be attending the Options Evening 

 
I will be unable to attend the Options Evening  

 

I will be attending the 5.30pm Go 4 Schools/My Ed Session 
 

I will be attending the 7pm Go 4 Schools/My Ed Session 
 

Name of Parent/Carer:          ____________________________________             
 

Signature:    ____________________________________ Date: ___________ 

 


